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August 22, 2016
Last blast of summer – free family fun Sept. 2 at the Splash Park
With summer 2016 drawing to an end and school days set to begin, enjoy a last blast of summer with free family fun at the Splash Park. 

Join the Campbell River Recreation Department at the Willow Point Splash Park on Friday, Sept. 2 from 4 to 7 p.m. for a fun-filled evening with a wide variety of activities for the whole family.

“End your summer with a big splash,” says recreation and culture manager Lynn Wark. “There will be a fire truck to explore, the foam machine and a Bounce-a-rama, clowns and recreation leaders guiding crafts, old-fashioned games and tons of opportunities for family play.” 
The hotdogs and popcorn are free along with all the activities. Cotton candy and sno-cones will be available for purchase. 

Have a Facebook account? Find out about upcoming events and programs on the Recreation Department’s Facebook page – Campbell River Recreation.

For more details for these program or any other youth activities, please check out the City of Campbell River Recreation & Culture’s Recreation Guide, or call the Sportsplex at 250-923-7911 or the Community Centre at 250-286-1161. You can also see the guide online at www.campbellriver.ca.
###

Contact: Laura Arkell, Recreation Program Supervisor



250-923-7911


For details on this and other City of Campbell River services, events and information,

please visit our website at www.campbellriver.ca
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